
 
 
 
 

 

 

September 25, 2017 

 

Dear Property Owner, 

As part of DeKalb County’s Consent Decree program, the Department of Watershed 

Management (DWM) will be constructing a new sewer lift station to serve your community. A 

lift station is designed to move wastewater from a lower elevation to a higher elevation. The 

new lift station will reduce sanitary sewer overflows, increase capacity, and lower operations 

and maintenance costs. 

This letter serves as formal notification that construction activities associated with this project 

will begin on September 25, 2017. Project activities include demolition and replacement of the 

existing Hammermill I Lift Station, located at 4756 Hammermill Road, in Stone Mountain. The 

new lift station will also receive new pumps, a wet well and a backup pumping system.  

Normal construction hours will be from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m., Monday through Friday, 

excluding major holidays. However, in some instances, weekday work hours may be 

extended and there may be weekend work associated with this project. Property owners will 

be notified in advance of significant changes in scheduled work hours.    

The lift station replacement project is expected to last approximately four (4) months, with 
construction activities ending in December 2017. Sol Construction, working on behalf of DeKalb 
County, is the authorized contractor for the Hammermill I Lift Station Replacement. All workers 
will be wearing proper identification and driving marked vehicles.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the Hammermill I Lift Station project, 
please do not hesitate to contact the DWM Project Information line at 1-800-986-1108 or 
email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov.   
 

We appreciate your patience as we work diligently to make improvements to DeKalb County’s 

sewer collection system. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Margaret Tanner, P.E. 

Deputy Director 
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              404.298.4446 (f) 
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